Historica

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact Information:
Barbara Bishop, Marketing & Communications Director

BBishop@greenwichhistory.org
203-869-6899

Bush-Holley House by Candlelight
Free, Family-Friendly Event December 11, 2016

Cos Cob, CT, September 30, 2016--Join us for a festive holiday evening
when, once a year, costumed interpreters lead "candlelight” tours through
Bush-Holley House, Greenwich's only Registered National Historic Landmark.
In addition to the family-friendly visit to Bush-Holley House, there will be
live music, hot chocolate, seasonal goodies, winter-themed crafts for kids
and a special appearance by Santa Claus from 5:30 to 6:30 pm.

Candlelight tours take roughly 45 minutes and focus on Christmas traditions
as celebrated by the Bush family in the early nation period and later by the
Holley family, residents in the early 1900s.

Tours begin at the Vanderbilt Education Center.
Sunday, December 11, 2016, 5:00 to 7:00 pm

Greenwich Historical Society, 39 Strickland Road, Cos Cob, CT 06807
Admission is free to all. No reservations required.
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Kids can visit with Santa between 5:30 and 6:30 pm



Children enjoying holiday-themed crafts



Bush-Holley House decorated for Christmas
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